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*This email is sent from an unattended mailbox.* 

Good afternoon, 

The following Message from the Special Master was posted to our website today: 

Message from the Special Master – Kimberly (Kim) C. Brown Joins the VCF as the Director of 
Operations 

Kimberly (Kim) C. Brown has joined the VCF as the Director of Operations. In this new position, Kim 
will focus on overseeing the VCF’s day-to-day operations in areas such as the Helpline and the 
processing of hard copy mail, identifying opportunities for innovation as the VCF continues to move 
into its long-term status stemming from the passage of the VCF Permanent Authorization Act. 

Kim brings deep operations, workforce support, and finance experience to the VCF team, having 
most recently served as a Director of Finance in the Office of Training and Development at U.S. 
Customs and Border Protection, where she had responsibility for a $190 million operating budget in 
support of 26,000 employees. She is based at the VCF’s Washington, DC offices. 

Thank you. 

Please do not reply to this email.  This email was sent from a mailbox that is not monitored. 

VCF Helpline: 1-855-885-1555
Website: www.vcf.gov
Information for Law Firms: www.vcf.gov/lawfirms
Follow the VCF on Twitter @Sept11VCF 
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